
 

          
 

 

My 3 tops tips for starting secondary school… 

Contact me: 

 

Dear Year 7 Students, 

I cannot wait to meet you all and I look forward to seeing you flourish as you take the next step 

in your lives.  

My advice for the future is to be brave about meeting people and trying something you haven’t 

done before. Have big dreams and ambitions. Be positive about your future and learn from your 

mistakes (we all make them).  

Most importantly. Have fun and enjoy life! Smile and make others smile around you. 

 

Likes:  Gardening, flowers, nature 
and the great outdoors 
 

Dislikes:  Seeing other sad 

Pets:   One dog called Turner and 
one cat called Boots 
 

Hobby:  
 

Spending time with my 
family and dog walking 
 

Favourite Food:  
 

Cake 

My favourite subject 
at school:  

Art and Design 

Fun fact:  
 

I’ve done a skydive  

 

1. Try new things 

2. Don’t be scared of getting it wrong 

3. Be Kind 

Where to find me: 

 

DU7 – In the Unit Faculty 

Or in the Unit Office 

If you have any questions please contact 

me on the e-mail address below: 

Clare.Judge@corbybusinessacademy.org  

 

 

Mrs Bennett – Assistant Unit Manager 
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